
 

Deputy Mayor of Shangluo City visited Danfeng Second Line Project 

 

On 30 June, Mr. Li Yunfei, Deputy Mayor of Shangluo and Mr. Zhao Xinhua, Deputy 

Magistrate of Danfeng visited Danfeng second line project (“Project”) of WCC. 

 

 

 

Mr. Dang Liwen, Manager of Danfeng Plant warmly welcomed the officials and gave a 

detailed report about the scale of construction, technological level and environmental 

protection of the Project. During the visit, Mr. Li also introduced the overall plan and 

layout of Recycling Industrial Zone between Shangzhou and Danfeng and hopes to 

use the experience of successful mode of WCC for reference to accelerate the 

development and expand the economic scale of the Zone.  


